

Del Bene storrs, connecticut 06268

THE COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES Department of Anthropology

Oct. 11, 1978

Dear Mr. Crabtree:

A session on aspects of Lithic Technology will be chaired by Gerald A. Holley and myself at the forthcoming Society for American Archaeology meetings in Van Couver. The meetings will be held between April 23 and April 26, 1979.

You are cordially invited to participate in the above session. We request that papers be from 10 to 20 minutes in duration. The subject matter can run far afield within lithic technology. We request that papers steer away from rehashing old arguements and that new data, techniques and ideas be presented. We further request that the paper presented be in somewhat final form at least one month before the meetings in order to facilitate our discussion and planning of the session. We hope that this session will stimulate some fresh discussion and will provide a forum for investigators interested in lithic technology to bounce ideas off of their peers. I hope you will participate in one form or another.

Please send abstracts of papers to myself at the above address. We request that abstracts be sent to us by November 1, 1978. I apologize for allowing such a short time. We were just informed that the session was ok'd yesterday. I hope to see you in Van Couver.

Sincerely,

Terry A. Del Bene

Del Bene
Dept. of Anth.
U-176
Univ. of Conn.
Storrs, Conn.
06268





Mr. Don Crabtree Route 1, Box 210 Kimberly, Idaho 83341